
From: John Neely <johnsneely@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 3:02 PM 
To: AudioFilings <AudioFilings@fcc.gov>; Denise Williams <Denise.Williams@fcc.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: WOAM FACID 33878 resume operation 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a 
phishing attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 

Hello Ms. Williams  
 
WOAM was silent pursuant to FCC authority granted in File No. BLSTA-20210929AAL 
 
WOAM resumed broadcast operation on May 4, 2022, with parameters authorized in 
STA File No. BSTA-20220429AAG 

  

John Neely 
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